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Bi-weekly maintenance date change July 1 to July 5,2021
2021-06-25 - Zach W. - Maintenance Notices

We perform bi-weekly service updates which are released every other Thursday. Please
note, due to this Thursday, July 1 being a national holiday, we will be postponing this
maintenance window to Monday, July 5.

Service updates will occur starting at 8:30 AM until 11:00 AM (NAET) on Monday, July 5.
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